
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The special meeting of Newbury Township Trustees was called to order at 10:36AM., October 26, 
2015, with Glen Quigley, and Jan Blair present. 
 
During the meeting with the County Budget Commission it was discovered that the inside mills 
the Township thought they had given to the School District was not accurate.  The Budget 
Commission indicated that the mills had always belonged to the School District. 
 
With the above facts in mind Ms. Blair asked to pass Resolution 20151026-01 to withdraw the 
Townships request for the inside mills.  Motion to accept resolution was made by Ms. Blair, 2nd by 
Mr. Quigley and a unanimous affirmative vote by all. 
 
 
 
Motion to adjourn was made at 10:38AM by Ms. Blair, and 2nd by Mr. Quigley, and a unanimous 
affirmative vote by all. 
 
 
 
 
__________________________________  __________ABSENT_________________      

Glen Quigley - Chairman  William Skomrock, Jr.- Vice Chairman 
 
 
__________________________________  ___________________________________ 

 Jan Blair     Marcia Mansfield – Fiscal Officer 


